
Three of our 21MCJ students are selected by Erasmus project. 

                                        

       Ms Niharika Bajaj                                         Mr Saishyam 

Ms Niharika Bajaj and Mr Saishyam have been selected for the Erasmus+ 
project meeting "Combating Cyber Bullying through Alternative Safe Space and 
Deleting Hate Speech" to be held in the Czech Republic and Philippines. This is 
a completely funded program including their airfare and accommodation. They 
will leave on 30 Jan. 2023 and return on 14 February. 

 

 
 

Ms Fiza Ziyad 
 
Ms Fiza Ziyad will be in the Philippines (Feb 12-23) on a Capacity Building 
workshop funded by Erasmus+. This is also a completely funded program. 
 
All these three are selected as the outcome of a one-day multinational 
workshop we had for MCJ students (both years) in November 2022 at SJU, 
followed by interviews in December. 
 
They have secured their parent’s written permission to represent the country. 
The students have also secured visas. We will be making alternate 
arrangements for them in their academics, and support with whatever we can 
to assist their learning. 



 


